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Almonds 
 
 
Facts/Market Data: 
 
Last week we saw two important numbers for the almond industry. The objective estimate was 
released on Tuesday, the 7th of July and the position report for June was released on Friday, the 
10th of July. The objective estimate was as always awaited with much interest. With last year’s 
objective estimate being so far off, a new method was used this year, and not surprisingly the 
objective estimate came out…. 
 
 
To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team! 
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